Manager's Corner

August 8th, 2016

Dear Fountain View Lot Owners,

On Monday Sept 12th through Sept 20th Black Magic will be seal coating Fountain View roads. Please refer to the attached map to see the estimated days your area will be worked on.

Upon arrival back to Fountain View, please stop by the office and update your contact information and get a copy of the Governing Documents.

Please go to the website www.fountain viewrv.com there is come information from the CDC on steps to protect yourself from the Zika Virus.

As of 8/9/16 Tony Digiacomo is no longer with us and has sought employment elsewhere. Any owner agreements with him spraying for weeds are now void and Abe will be able to assist you, please contact the office for his number. Would like to wishTony the best of luck in his new endeavors.

Thank you for your support.

Kind Regards,

Keith S. Kazor LCAM

Property Manager

FOUNTAIN VIEW RV LOT ASSOCIATION, INC

